
Crime Watch April 11, 2022 

Burglary – 1500 block of Little Rock Boulevard on April 8 th , 2022 around noon, 

a residence was forcibly entered. 

Fraud – 300 block of Riverland Drive March 28th to April 8 th , 2022 a fraudulent 

account was opened.  

Public crime information bulletin is an informational publication focused on 

neighborhood crimes and is not designed to be a recommendation source for the 

validity of the safety of a neighborhood or area. All questions regarding this 

bulletin, including further information, should be directed to the Bureau of 

Community Engagement Office at the phone number shown at the top of this 

bulletin. Page 3 Vandalism – 200 block of Riverland Drive on April 8th , 2022 

around 5pm, items were damaged. 

 Larceny of Car Part – 1100 block of Seaside Lane on April 8th , 2022 around 

11pm, a cowl induction was taken. 

 Vandalism – 800 block of Riverland Drive on April 9th , 2022 around 11pm, a 

vehicle was damaged.  


